5/23/77: Dear Harold--your notes re the Alvarez article came as a surprise to me for one salient reason: I gave you a copy of what article in November 1976 in Wisconson and specifically told you then about the involvement of ERDA. I remember this clearly. What I don't remember is what you did with the article. There was only one copy and I know you requested a copy for Jim. You either gave the single copy to Jim to make one for you, or you left it for Wrone and the Wisconsin people to make multiple copies on their facilities. Whatever, it evidently never got back to you. That is distressing. I received it in 10/76 from a friend whose friend is a physics prof who knows of my interest.

I am very busy now--first part of bar exam is 5/31. I move the day after that. Second part is 7/24, and I start work 7/5. My Macksonville address is: 5885 Edenfield Rd., Apt. B-29, Jacksonville, Fla. 32211. This as of 6/1. I'll send phone # when I

get it.

Hope you are well. Your added copying capabilities have many fringe henefits, I think. I appreciate all the copies you send, and as I think you know by now, there is often much value in enabling me to read and evaluate documents and articles you get.

Best, HR